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To: Parents, Guardians, and Staff Members
From: Robert Sabo, CEFM
Date: April 8, 2025
Re: Annual Notification Required by AHERA-ASBESTOS

The North Hunterdon-Voorhees Regional High School District Board of Education in accordance with
the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 40 CFR 763, requires all schools housing
students in preschool through grade 12 to undergo inspections to determine the presence of Asbestos
Containing Building Material (ACBM). If found, ACBM must be categorized according to the type of
material, location, current damage/condition, and potential for future damage. School districts must
keep a detailed Asbestos Management Plan on file. The Management Plan details the inspection
findings and outlines the response actions the School Board intends to implement.

To accomplish these goals, the North Hunterdon-Voorhees Regional High School District Board of
Education has on file at North Hunterdon High School, Voorhees High School, and the District Office a
NJ State Department of Health approved Asbestos Management plan for school facilities. The
provisions provided with the Asbestos Management Plan are implemented and maintained in a timely
and ongoing fashion. The Board of Education will ensure that a three-year re-inspection is scheduled
and performed and will continue with scheduled six-month periodic surveillances as required by the
AHERA regulations. It is the North Hunterdon-Voorhees Regional High School District Board of
Education’s goal is to provide a safe and healthy facility for all students, staff, and visitors.

The purpose of this letter is to meet the requirements under AHERA for written notice of the
availability of the Asbestos Management Plan for review. Should you desire to review the
Management Plan, please contact Robert Sabo, District Facilities Coordinator, at rsabo@nhvweb.net or
908-638-2152 ext. 7396 for further information.


Robert Sabo, CEFM
District Facilities Coordinator
North Hunterdon-Voorhees Regional High School District
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